
urbanrenewal - Newcastle Urban Renewal Strategy 

  
Dear Sir/Madam 

  

I strongly support the Newcastle Urban Renewal Strategy. The city needs this plan to proceed and will no 

doubt generate  

renewal throughout the CBD. I live in Wickham and work in the Civic precinct and regard the plans as a 

major step forward for the future of the CBD and the positive progress of the region in general. 

  

Regards 

John Harrington 

  

  

  

  
LIABILITY LIMITED BY A SCHEME APPROVED UNDER PROFESSIONAL  
STANDARDS LEGISLATION 
  

 
 
For the latest market trends, property listings and an integrated mix of property, financial, management and consulting services, see our website.  
 
http://www.knightfrank.com  
 
This email is intended solely for its addressee. The contents are confidential and may be legally privileged or subject to copyright. Any unauthorised access, 
disclosure, use or copying is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by return email 
immediately and then delete it.  
 
Any views expressed in the email are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of Knight Frank.  
 
Email is not secure and there is a risk messages may be corrupted in transmission. 

From:    John Harrington <John.Harrington@au.knightfrank.com>
To:    "urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au" <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    12/17/2012 12:39 PM
Subject:   Newcastle Urban Renewal Strategy

 
John Harrington 
Director,  
Knight Frank Newcastle 
Suite 2 Ground Floor 
400 Hunter Street 
PO Box 1720 
Newcastle NSW 2300 
Australia
+61 2 4920 5704 - Direct
+61 2 4927 1755 - Fax
+61 434 142 172 - Mobile
 
John.Harrington@au.knightfrank.com
www.knightfrank.com.au

 

  

 Help the environment. Be green and read from the screen.
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